
March Meeting and Trip Away to Iris and John's Property

For our meeting Coach Captain Annette organised a carpool to President Iris and Johns farm which they call 
‘The Block’. Thirty two members journeyed to Iris and Johns beautiful property, it was a glorious day and 
everyone enjoyed the serenity of the farm. When we arrived we had morning tea, cakes and slices. Next we 
had a quick meeting. Then it was time to sit and talk or have a stroll around the property which Iris and John 
were very proud to show everyone. For lunch we had a sausage sizzle coked by John and Annette which 
was enjoyed by all. After lunch we had the raffles, then it was time to head back to Goulburn. 
Lorraine Sweeny thanked Iris and John for inviting us to their beautiful property 


